
Activities for NFHS Rising 9th graders! 
 
NFHS students will be visiting all of our feeder schools to speak with our rising 
9th graders about career pathway and elective choices.  Schools will be visited 

on the following days: 
Liberty MS on Mon., Jan. 26th   
North Forsyth MS on Thurs., Jan. 29th   

Little Mill MS on Fri., Jan. 30th   
 

 

Rising 9th Grade Parent Nights 
Location for all- NFHS Performing Arts Auditorium, 6:30-8:00 pm 

 
Tues., Feb. 17th- Little Mill MS  
Wed., Feb. 18th- North Forsyth MS (students’ last name beginning with A-L) and Liberty 
MS (students’ last name beginning with M-Z) 
Thurs., Feb. 19th- North Forsyth MS (students’ last name beginning with M-Z) and 
Liberty MS (students’ last name beginning with A-L) 
 
*If you cannot attend the designated night for your student due to a conflict, you are welcome to attend the 
other evening!* (Parents and students attend) 

 

Registration 

 
Rising 9th graders will be given a packet of information and instructions on 
registering for the 2014-2015 school year at their middle school on Feb. 18th.  

The registration portal will open on Wed., Feb. 18th. 
 
Counselors will be available in the NFHS Media Center on Mon., Feb. 23rd 

from 4-6 pm to assist parents and students with making elective choices on 
Parent Portal if needed. 

 

Freshman Festival 

 
August 2015- exact date TBD 

  
 We give out student schedules.  

 You can come and explore our clubs and athletic programs offered at NFHS. 

 When you visit, you will tour the building, meet teachers, get lockers, and purchase PE uniforms. 

 Check the NFHS webpage in July 2015 for additional information!!! 


